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As a resident in an aged care facility, I endorse the proposal for RN's to be in charge of control and 
administration of medications for all residents.  They have the expertise and skills required to do this 
accurately.  In all high care areas here RN's are in charge and do this.  In low care areas PCW's do 
this and I don't believe they should; there can be risk with the medications being given.  However I 
must say that here, there is always an RN present and available. 


